

Owned by the Citizens of Jonesboro

December 1, 1991

Mr. Don Seay 216 E. Washington Joneboro, Arkansas 72401

RE: Closing of Brentway Drive

Dear Mr. Seay:

As requested by Mr. Bob Gibson, this letter is to meet requirements for the above referenced.

CWL has no objections to the closing of Brentway Drive providing the developers provide us with a ten (10) foot utility easement either side of the common property lines of Replatted Lots #6, #7, #27, and #28, A Replat of Part of Hunter's Ridge Phase I & II.

If further questions, please contact us.

Respectfully,

Randy Simpkins, P.E. Chief Engineer

RKS:co

Bob Gibson cc:

file

James A. Reed, MANAGER

CITY WATER AND LIGHT • 400 East Monroe • P.O. Box 1289 • Jonesboro, Arkansas 72403 • 501/935-5581